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Dear Neighbour of Red Hill Primary School, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that on 22 March 2023, the Education Directorate will 
begin landscaping work at Red Hill Primary School. The work includes installation of a 
new all-weather playing field to the school oval. Rejuvenating this part of the oval will 
provide an improved facility for the school and the local community. The work will 
last approximately six weeks (planned works are shown in the image below). 
 
The safety of students, staff and the community are paramount. The area will be 
cordoned off during the works. The existing turf playing field will remain available for 
community use during this time. 
 

With any building works, there may be an element of noise and disruption and the 
Directorate works with contractors to ensure any work is completed with minimal 
disruption to the school and the community. All contractors engaged are licenced 
and highly reputable.  
 
If you have any questions about the works, please email ACT.Education@act.gov.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
John Nakkan 
Executive Branch Manager 
Infrastructure and Capital Works 
Education Directorate 
March 2023 
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